[m—
AMBASSADOR OF ISRAEL %%% 5RIWY? PIY
BAKU ‘ PR

085/2023 18 August 2023

To Ms. Ulviyya Jalilzade
Founder and CEO of
Urban Crew LLC

Dear Ulviyya,

I wish to extend my sincere appreciation for the valuable contribution of yourself and the Urban
Crew team to the successful execution of the reception celebrating Israel’s 75" Independence Day,
during the historic visit of His Excellency the President of the State of Israel, Mr. Isaac Herzog,
on 30 May 2023.

Your company’s professional event services, dedication and hard work played a significant role in
the successful implementation of the reception and in making it a memorable one. We were
particularly impressed by your punctuality, flexibility, and smooth communication.

Please convey my gratitude to the entire Urban Crew team and we look forward to continuing our
cooperation in the future.

Sincerely,
George Deek
Ambassador
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